
 
SBR/CL/JRu 

3 November 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As always we will be commemorating Remembrance Day on 11th November with a virtual whole 

school assembly. Any student who belongs to the Cadets, Guides or Scouts are more than welcome 

to wear their uniform as they have in past years. Poppies are available from Reception (for a small 

donation) and we encourage all students to wear their Poppy with pride. 

 

We are also writing to inform you that we will be having a non-school uniform day on Friday 13th 

November 2020 raising funds for Children in Need. Fancy dress is the name of the day, so please 

come to school dressed in something fun, but appropriate. This must be sensible clothing (no 

onesies/no short skirts/no bare midriffs/no see through garments etc). We realise that fancy dress 

may cause undue pressure for some parents/carers, so we are also more than happy for students to 

just come to school in their casual clothes (again, please note that this should be sensible clothing). 

We are just asking for a £1 donation for the privilege, this should be paid online by the morning of 

Thursday 12th. 

 

All donations will be going to Children in Need, who this year are focusing on young people’s mental 

health. One charity they will be supporting is YoungMinds. YoungMinds aims for young people to 

have the best possible mental health support and to enable them to have the resilience to overcome 

life’s difficulties. YoungMinds is also one of the charities that Foley House supports. 

 

Please also remind your daughter/son that our expectations regarding behaviour remain the same 

on non-school uniform days. Many thanks for your help with this. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Stephen Brady     Charlotte Lee 

Headteacher     Charities Coordinator 


